
Sept. 26th 1907.

Dear T^iss Parmer,

Your letter on the ;-iJbject of the ’’Tribune” was before the 

.Executive Committee yesterday, and I am desired to tell you that the;- 

ftAlly agree with ytm as to the unsatisfactory manner in vhlch the 

paper has carried out its promise to support our cause. They 

strongly advise your writing to the Editor to let him know your 

reason for withdrawing your subscription, as it is very desirable 

that he should realise that he is losing by not keeping to his 

side of the bargain.

An opportunity will be taken at our AnnuaJ Meeting (which 

will be held early in November) to express the regret of the 

Committee that the Tribune should be of no more good to us.

Unfortunately we do not know vhich of our members were led to 

take it in by our advice, so that we cannot write to them in­

dividually.

Believe me,

Yours very truly.

Iss A. Farmer,

4 Bulstrode Ct. Welbeck St. W.


